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By Law on the Re-designation of Budget Leftovers
Inspired by the foundations of the Student Government’s Constitution in which lies the commitment to articulate, voice and defend the students’ interests at the American University in Bulgaria that is built on the democratic spirit in which are contained the most basic humanistic causes;

Acknowledging the most fundamental human virtue: to help the disadvantaged members of the human community;

Reaffirming the commitment of the American University in Bulgaria to provide financial assistance to those students facing with hardships to access the University, and University’s devotion to create equal opportunities for everyone;

Supported by the Provost and the Chief-Financial Officer of the American University in Bulgaria;

The Senate of the Student Government has adopted the following by-law as a clarification to the budget of the Student Government:

The SG recommends to the American University in Bulgaria after the end of the academic year to re-designate all leftovers in the budget of the Student Government to the hardship fund in order to support the equal opportunities to those students who needed most.

In addition kindly asks the University to preserve this recommendation as practice.
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